
 

 

WQ.132/2021 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS 

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 29th MARCH 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON WEDNESDAY 7th APRIL 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister advise what impact the U.K. Parliament ‘Police, Crime, Sentencing and Courts Bill’ will 

have on the right to protest in Jersey; and what discussions, if any, have taken place to take forward similar 

changes to Jersey regulations? 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Police, Crime, Sentencing and Courts Bill is a piece of UK legislation, and will not have any impact 

on the right to protest in Jersey. 

 

I am not aware of any discussions having taken place with the aim of introducing such changes. 

 


